
Conservation	Commission	
Minutes	
February	8,	2022	
Virtual	meeting,	7:00	pm	via	go-to-meeting	

Present	for	the	Commission:	David	P.,	Isaiah	R.,	Joan	D.,	Gail	B.,	Jono	N.,	and	Ralph	T.		Also	present:	
Tanya	C.,	Carol	H.,	Sara	R.,	Tom	H.,	Mitch	M.,	Michaela	S.	

This	meeting	was	an	extra	meeting	scheduled	to	draft	the	Order	of	Conditions	for	the	Friends	of	Leverett	
Pond	upon	the	conclusion	of	the	hearing	at	the	last	meeting.		

Joan	shared	her	screen	with	the	draft	orders	that	had	been	discussed	at	the	last	meeting.	Order	#2	was	
changed	to	reflect	that	the	orders	will	be	valid	for	5	years.	

Jono	left	the	meeting	stating	that	he	felt	he	should	since	he	voted	against	the	NOI	in	the	first	place.	He	
also	stated	that	he	thought	the	FLP	should	come	to	the	ConCom	with	a	plan	annually.	

There	was	a	discussion	about	the	importance	of	third-party	monitoring.		

Every	item	in	the	OOC	was	reviewed	and	some	were	modified	(see	final	OOC	attached).	

Motion	(David,	seconded	by	Joan):	To	approve	the	OOC	as	written.	Robison,	opposed;	Deely,	Tiner,	
Berrigan,	Powicki,	in	favor.	Carries.	

The	minutes	of	January	10	were	approved	as	amended.	

Lisa	will	schedule	interviews	for	the	ConCom	Agent	for	the	week	on	Feb.	14	if	possible	and	let	the	
Commission	know	dates.	

Joan	let	the	members	know	that	the	MACC	meeting	begins	(remotely)	on	March	1.		

Lisa	will	put	ConCom	openings	(2	at	this	point)	in	the	Newsletter.	

Meeting	adjourned:	9:20	

Minutes	taken	by	Lisa	Stratford	

	


